
 

 Students Communication Policy  
 

 
This is to inform you that from 1st Sept 2020, MCE Society's P.A. Inamdar College of 
Visual Effects, Design & Art is changing its communication policy.  
 
According to this new policy the college management will not communicate any type of 
academic, accounts and exam notification on Phone Call. All the college notifications 
will be sent to the students on their official email IDs which are given by the college (ex. 
amar@veda-edu.com) to all admitted students. 
 
Students are requested to check and update the college notifications to their parents/ 
guardians on a regular basis. If necessary, colleges may use the official whatsapp 
group of students and parents for sending general notifications. However this will not be 
obligatory at the college's end.  
 
All the students are hereby advised to check their college email on a regular basis. 
Students are also advised to use their college emails to communicate their academic 
and other issues to the college and its members. List of college member's email ID can 
be obtained from Rushal Heena Sir at the college office.  
 
Please note that missing any deadline due to overlooking the important emails shall be 
considered as negligence at students end. No consideration shall be given to such 
cases.  
 
This notification should be treated as last and final in this regard.  
 
 
By order 

 

Dean 

P.A.Inamdar College of Visual Effects, Design and Art 
 


